
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
   

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
        

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

My name is Robert Strick and I am seeking 
your support in the upcoming Board of 
Education election. I have lived in our 
district for over 30 years and am very 
proud to have had my children and 
grandchildren attend Susquehanna Valley 
School District. 

I previously served on the Board for 10 
years, seven of which in the capacity of 
President. During my tenure, the Board 
worked in a bipartisan manner in alignment 
with the administration to accomplish our 
many goals while maintaining fiscal 
responsibility. 

Robert Strick 

With the many challenges that we faced, I always encouraged the decisions that were 
in the best interest of the students. In my lengthy career in restaurant management, I 
was actively involved in financial forecasting, budgeting, as well as personnel 
management and development. 

Since my retirement, I have served on the Town of Binghamton Zoning Board of 
Appeals and have volunteered as a driver for Meals on Wheels. My direct experience 
on the Board of Education, previous work, and connection to the community uniquely 
qualifies me to be a valuable contributor to the Board of Education in their future 
endeavors. 


